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Hello,

Thank you for participating in a road safety session with SA Police. We hope everyone had a 
great time and learnt some valuable road safety skills.

During your visit today you would have received a Jeff the Road Safety Dog for your students. 
Jeff the Road Safety Dog is designed to be used as a classroom mascot for your students. 
Classroom mascots can have a calming influence for students and assist to reinforce educational 
messages and social skills.  

Our website has some suggested ideas on how to use Jeff the Road Safety Dog to continue to 
promote road safety with your students. The mascot poster, suggested ideas and activity sheets 
are downloadble under ‘teacher resources’ by visiting www.police.sa.gov.au.road-safety or use 
the QR code below to take you straight to SAPOL’s road safety page.

If you have a creative piece of work that a student or your class has created showcasing Jeff 
the Road Safety Dog, please email it to SAPOL.RoadSafetySection@police.sa.gov.au and you 
could be in with a chance for Jeff the Road Safety Dog to visit your school.  

We look forward to seeing you again soon at the Road Safety Centre.

Kind regards

Senior Sergeant Susan O’Connor 
Coordinator, Road Safety Section
South Australia Police 
Thebarton Police Barracks
Gaol Road ADELAIDE SA 5000
E: susan.oconnor@police.sa.gov.au 
W: www.police.sa.gov.au 
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